Winterslow Men’s Shed
We have been commissioned by a local ecological organisation to build some owl nest boxes – very much at the planning stage at present and are delighted to be working on this worthwhile project.
We are also exited over initial discussions with the Primary School on a mutually productive arrangement – more news as things progress!
The shelving unit for the AV trolley at the Village Hall has been completed and handed over to a happy client and we will shortly be fixing new shelves at All Saints church which have been constructed from a stored, damaged pew – both very satisfying projects 
If you have a project that you think we can help with, we will be pleased to consider it – contact us at the shed or by email at the address below.
Offers of donations of both hand and power tools, timber or other suitable materials are still welcome.
The Winterslow Men’s Shed meets on a Thursday morning from 9.30 to 12.00 in the Pavilion on the recreation ground (opposite the Primary School). Please come along and see us and share a hot drink, biscuit and some friendly conversation, or email us at shed@winterslow.org.uk  for more information. Hope to see you soon at The Shed
We also look forward to seeing you at the Time and Talents open event on April 13th as we are one of the supporters of this fantastic initiative.
Geoff Freeth
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